Does Vancouver in the Fall Tickle Your Fancy?
 
If you were lucky enough to spend time with our Friendship Force Metro Vancouver ambassadors in 2022, you already know this is a fun-loving group that will guarantee a great time on the upcoming outbound to their beautiful part of the world. 

Mair Murphy, the journey coordinator, is starting a list of those who are interested in the September 14 to October 1 trip. 

Contact her at mairmurphy@yahoo.com for more information. 

She will let everyone know ASAP when to send in an application with the $25 fee. The number of spots is limited, so don't miss out.

